
        

April 18, 2025

MR. JORDAN JAMES PETERSON
Brgy. Sacsac, Bacong, Negros Oriental

Sir:

Greetings!

This is to formally acknowledge receipt of your written request regarding any blotter 
entries, complaints, or police actions involving your name in connection with your 
son, Adriél Degillio Peterson.

After the thorough review of our records, we would like to inform you that no reports,  
complaints,  blotter  entries,  or  police  coordinated  actions  involving  your  name or 
relating  to  custody  issues,  domestic  disputes,  or  parental  concerns  have  been 
recorded or filed at Bacong Municipal Police Station as of this date. Furthermore, we 
have not participated in, been associated with, or facilitated any actions related to 
the removal, transfer, or concealment of your son.

Please be assured that any compliant received by our office coming from your wife, if 
any, will  be addressed in accordance with proper and lawful procedures. We are 
committed to adhering to the law and acting in accordance with what is deemed 
proper.

 
Thank You for reaching out to us about your concerns regarding your child. Your 
dedication and sense of responsibility as a parent are truly admirable.

Sincerely,

PMAJ VANN JOEL C TINGSON
Chief of Police
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